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From: Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com>


Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 12:53 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: RE: Shasta workshop #3 draft notes


Thanks for such a quick turnaround! I just sent them off to Jeff, so I’ll let you know when I hear back from him. That is


weird weather…I feel like we sometimes get into that pattern but with rain. Sunny all week and then rain on the


weekends ☹


Have a great weekend!


Michelle Havey | ANCHOR QEA, LLC


Managing Fisheries Biologist


ANCHOR QEA, LLC


This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work product


prepared in anticipation of litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If


you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying distribution or use of the contents of


this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at


(206) 287-9130.


From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal [mailto:garwin.yip@noaa.gov]


Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 11:09 AM


To: Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com>


Subject: Re: Shasta workshop #3 draft notes


Michelle,


Thanks for the opportunity to review. See attached for my track changes.


The weather here has been weird. In general, for the last few weeks, just like the attached 10-day forecast,


triple digits over the weekends and 90s during the week.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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On Wed, Jul 19, 2017 at 3:35 PM, Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com> wrote:


Good afternoon Garwin,


My apologies for taking so long to get these to you. Here are the draft notes from workshop #3. As before, I


have flagged a few items where I did not capture a complete question and/or answer and then there were


several items flagged for follow-up that may or may not have already happened but the response should


probably be documented. After you have a chance to review then I’ll send the notes over to Jeff. Hope things


cooled off for you down there!


Thanks.


Michelle Havey | ANCHOR QEA, LLC


Managing Fisheries Biologist


mhavey@anchorqea.com


720 Olive Way, Suite 1900


Seattle, WA 98101


D 206.971.2696


C 206.683.9199


ANCHOR QEA, LLC

Please consider the environment before printing this email.


This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work


product prepared in anticipation of litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity


named above. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying distribution


or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in


error, please notify us by telephone at (206) 287-9130.



